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Thursday 15th May 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Football Tournament, FDC, Bowthorpe 

Wednesday 4th June 2025 

 

Your child has been selected in the All Saints Football team to represent the school in a SEN football 

tournament at The Football Development Centre (Norfolk FA’s headquarters). The trip will be on 

Wednesday 4th June. We will be leaving school at 09.15am and travelling by school transport, returning 

to school around 2pm. 

Important information for the session:  

PE kit must be worn as this is our team kit, shorts are preferable when playing football but students may 

wear PE trousers if they find wearing shorts challenging. If possible, students should wear trainers that 

are suitable for being on grass/AstroTurf but please no stud’s/football boots. Students are encouraged 

to wear shin pads, but these are optional, if they do, longer football socks to cover these are preferred. 

Goalkeeping gloves will be provided but students are welcome to bring their own pair if they have these 

and want to play in goal.  

Please ensure that students have a refillable water bottle and a packed lunch. A hat, sun cream and 

plenty to eat and drink is important as there will be lots of matches and the weather could be warm. 

In line with the school policy, mobile phones and other electronic devices are not permitted on trips.  

There will be no cost for this trip. 

If you have any questions, please contact me via the school office.  

Kind regards, 

Mr J Morton 
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